
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue,  Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                   Tel: 416-592-4463     Fax: 416-592-8519 
                      andrew.barrett@opg.com 
 
May 26, 2010 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1 E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2010-0008 – 2011-2012 Payment Amounts for Ontario Power Generation 
Inc.’s  Prescribed Facilities - Application and Prefiled Evidence 
 
Attached please find an Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) for an 
order or orders approving payment amounts for its prescribed generating facilities 
commencing March 1, 2011. I am providing twelve (12) paper copies of OPG's prefiled 
evidence and one electronic copy on CD. 
 
OPG is also submitting this application on the Regulatory Electronic Submission 
System (“RESS”). This material will be available on OPG's website on May 27, 2010 at 
http://www.opg.com. 
 
As part of this Application, and in accordance with Rule 10 of the Ontario Energy 
Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure and section 5.1 of the Ontario Energy Board’s 
Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, OPG requests the confidential treatment of 
its 2005, 2006 and 2007 T2 and CT23 tax returns and supporting schedules (the “tax 
returns”). The tax returns are filed as Exhibit F4 Tab 2 Schedule1 Attachment 3. Six 
paper copies have been sent to you under a separate cover letter. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Andrew Barrett 
 
cc:   Charles Keizer (Tory’s) via email (no attachments) 
 Carlton Mathias  via email (no attachments) 
 

Andrew Barrett, P.Eng., MBA
Vice President 

 
     Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Strategy 


